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These Ponds and forests are now within the High Peaks Wilderness and are extolled for their biological qualities, magnificent 
beauty and peaceful solitude. 

Yet, the sounds of motor vehicles could quickly destroy that peace and help to introduce invasive species. Adjacent to this 
new wilderness NYS DEC proposes numerous parking lots designed for over 80 motor vehicles, and one parking lot just  
500 feet away from the Ponds. 

Once again, our state officials are placing mechanized recreational access as a priority – far ahead of human restraint, natural 
resources, wildlife and wild character protection.

If you value the peace and wildness of Boreas Ponds and wish to keep the Ponds free from the sound and impacts of motor 
vehicles and human overuse, call and write to Governor Cuomo, our APA and DEC today: 
■■ Governor Andrew Cuomo: 518-474-8390
■■ DEC Commissioner Basil Seggos: b.seggos@dec.ny.gov
■■ APA Chairman Sherman Craig: sherman.craig@apa.ny.gov
■■ For a model letter and points to raise, visit our website, www.adirondackwild.org

We can’t do this work without you! 

Visit our website at www.adirondackwild.org. We invite you to become a member, make a donation,  
or sign up for our award-winning eNewsletter, Dialogue for the Wild.

“Its Ecological Value Cannot be Overstated” 
This is how the NYS APA characterized  

the Boreas Ponds

  Paddling Boreas Ponds. Photo © Dave Gibson


